There is no reason this bill should be supported. There are already limitations on where firearms can be carried. A CHL permitted
individual has already shown the state/county that they are trustworthy enough to be granted a CHL permit. Allowing all these other
entities to enact their own provisions at their will (against CHL holders) is ridiculous.



